
 

3. Select Board communications  
 

Tom Dunham will present an update on his road project tracking spreadsheet, as 

well as directives for the Public Works ad hoc committee, and possibly any follow-

up conversation he has had with John Knox regarding the Giles Road bridge and 

Town Office parking lot lights.  

 

Greg Durgin attended the January 7th & 21st RSU budget meetings and provided 

the attached notes.   

 

Allen Curtis has been working on a public budget input survey which the Board 

will review later on the agenda. 

 

The Board will have at least one more joint meeting with the Budget Committee 

on Thursday, January 29
th

, and possibly another or more in February. 

 

Select Board members may share additional communication items. 

 


